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Membership! 
 
This copy will be mailed to all 
members from 2009 as well as those 
who have signed up in 2010. If you 
have not renewed your membership 
this will be your last newsletter. Also 
your gate card does not work! Please 
send in your dues asap to keep your 
membership current. If you are not 
going to renew, please return your 
gate card if you have one and we will 
refund your deposit. 
 
SPRING CLEAN-UP!!  
 
Jr. 22 Rifle  & Indoor Handgun will 
be ending on April 26/27. The 
following Tuesday May 4 will be 
clean-up day to the club. Raking, 
backstop replacement, tree trimming, 
etc. will be accomplished quickly if we 
have a good turnout of members. We 
will start about 5:00 pm and will cook 
some hotdogs for all that show up. 
Bring your rakes, shovels, wheel 
barrows, leaf blowers, and strong 
backs!! Rain date will be May 11!! 
 
Junior 22 Rifle 
 
There are 10 dedicated Junior 22 
shooters that have quickly risen to the 
top of their class this year. A couple 
have done an outstanding job of 
moving thru the ranks! We 
congratulate all of this year’s Juniors 
and encourage them to keep up their 
marksmanship skills. 
 
 

 
Indoor Handgun 
 
This year we have had 15 steady 
shooters and many new guests come to 
try out the fun on Tuesday nights.  
This year we added a BUG (back-up 
gun) division, that that has proven to 
be as popular with everyone as the 
other disciplines.  
 
CMP Garand Springfield Match 
 
The first High Power Rifle Matches at 
our ranges will be the 
Garand/Springfield/Vintage Matches 
on April 24 & 25. Contact Vern 
Kolarik to sign up or to ask question 
at 231-775-6022 or email at  
gndspgf@sbcglobal.net  
 
NRA HIGHPOWER MATCHES 2010  
 
May 22-23 
 
June 12-13 
 
July 10-11 
 
Aug. 21-22 
 
Sept 18-19 
 
Sept. 25  Junior Charity Match  
                (subject to change) 
 
Highpower Practice will be held on 
Tuesdays and Saturdays for both 
CMP and NRA shooters. Contact Bob 
Lorenz for match info at 231-885-
2957. 
NOTE! There may be Monday night 
200/300 yrd practices when George 



Kolarik returns home for the summer. 
These will depend on demand from 
shooters. 
 
Blackpowder Cartridge Match  
 
May29, 30 Black Powder Cartridge 
rifle matches, 200, 300, 600 yds. will 
be held at our club ranges. There will 
be NO Shotgun Friday May 28 due to 
practice times for the competition.  
 
Skeet Shooting 
 
Pat Donovan and his helpers will 
resume Friday evening Skeet shooting 
on either April 30 or May 7 depending 
on the weather. The 2nd skeet 
machine has been overhauled and is 
working great. Pat doesn’t like to cut 
grass, but that is what he does when 
no one comes to shoot! So let’s keep 
Pat off that mower!! 
 
3 Gun Competition??!! 
 
Pat Donovan is also working on 
organizing a 3 gun (Shotgun, 
Handgun, Rifle) Competition between 
our club and the Mason Co. Fin & 
Feather Club. No dates have been set 
yet but he is looking for participants 
from our club to “open up a can of 
whoop-***” on their shooters!! Call 
Pat at 231-876-0948 if you want to 
help out! 
 

 
 
 

MUCC News 
 
We will be sending in our list of email 
addresses this month for MUCC 
membership. If you have not been 
receiving the MUCC magazine notices 
in your email, please contact Jane 
Finnerty ASAP to get your correct 
email address on file. New members 
should be getting theirs after June of 
this year. 
 
CCW CLASSES 
 
Wayne Mulder is taking names for the 
next class! Call him at 231-775-9525 to 
register!! 
 
CLUB IMPROVEMENTS  
 
The bathrooms will be getting a 
makeover this spring in the clubhouse. 
New toilets, a new urinal, and 
partitions will be installed. Also a 
NEW garage door on the back 
garage!! We are still planning on some 
electrical upgrades, insulation and 
other indoor improvements as well as 
parking lot and road grooming.  
 
IDPA 
 
We had a small March Classifier and 
resumed matches in April. The first 
Sunday of every month will still be 
our regular IDPA day. 
 
ARA 
 
Unfortunately the ARA program has 
moved their matches downstate to 
combine with other clubs. We 
appreciate Bob Hoard for running the 
program so well and wish them well. 
They are welcome back at any time! 
 



 
 
 
 


